Meeting of the Public Service Pay Commission 10th July 2018 at 8.30 am, St. Stephen's Green House.

In attendance

Mr. Kevin Duffy (Chair)

Mr. Michael Kelly

Mr. Peter McLoone

Mr. Noel Dowling

Ms. Ruth Curran

Ms. Joan Curry (Secretary)

Ms. Susan McKiernan (Secretariat)

Ms. Karen Murphy (Secretariat)

Mr. Evan Coady (Secretariat)

Mr. Tony Cleary (Secretariat)

Mr. Liam Gleeson (Secretariat)

Mr. Stephen Owens (Secretariat)

Mr. James Maher (Secretariat)

Mr. Dean Watt (Secretariat)

Apologies from Ultan Courtney, Marian Corcoran and Seán Lyons were recorded. The minutes of the previous meeting were agreed.

The Secretariat provided the Commission with an update from Treacy Consulting / Willis Tower Watson on the international pay comparison research.

The Secretariat circulated potential findings and solutions summary sheets for the Nurse, NCHD & Consultants. The Secretariat presented the Commission with the next draft review chapters for each of the module one cohorts; Nurses, NCHDs and Consultants. The Commission discussed each cohort and the proposed content and made a number of recommendations for inclusion in the next draft.

The Secretariat provided the Commission with an update on Chapter 3 – the International Context. This draft chapter will issue to the Commission shortly.

The Secretariat indicated the delivery of the report timelines regarding proofing, graphic design and printing. The process for agreement and sign off of all chapters was also discussed.

Under AOB the Secretariat sought the Commission's guidance responding to correspondence received from the IMO and the IHCA.

Next meeting Tuesday, 24th July. The meeting on 17th July has been cancelled.

Action points

Respond to the IMO and IHCA correspondence.

Further refine advance draft chapters in respect of the module 1 cohorts.

Tanhol 24 July 3018

